
Dear Marcus Kraefft

SINSW - GLENWOOD HIGH SCHOOL 
RESPONSE TO REVISED ARBORICULTURAL IMPACT  
ASSESSMENT (AIA)

Further to the Aconex correspondence RCC-GCOR-000222, requesting the review and 
preparation of  written responses to address concerns raised pertaining to the amendment 
to the amended Arboricultural Impact Assessment (AIA) for the SSD-23512960 - 
Glenwood High School Upgrade. 

Our responses to the amended AIA regarding impact to tree canopy cover is outlined 
below:
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The amended AIA has identified a number of  trees for removal to allow for the increase of  
parking spaces within the existing parking zone along the western boundary of  the school.

The impact of  the proposed canopy cover has been calculated as reducing the canopy 
cover by 41m2, from 14,655m2 (24.1% ) to 14,614m2 (24.05%).

We trust the above adequately addresses the impact of  the removed tree planting on the 
canopy cover for the school. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries or require any additional 
information.

Yours faithfully,

Glenn McIntosh 
Architecture Graduate  
Landscape Architect 
AILA


